
            December 10, 2019 
 

                                   

 
 
 

“NOTICE OF CANCELLATION” 
 
 

PORT AUTHORITY OF THE CITY OF SAINT PAUL 
REGULAR BOARD MEETING 

DECEMBER 17, 2019 
2:00 P.M.  

________________________________________________________ 
 

The Saint Paul Port Authority’s December 17, 2019 Board Meeting is officially 
cancelled.   

                                                                                 
       Lee J. Krueger 
       President 
 
 
/amk 
cc: The Port Authority Commissioners 
      Shari Moore, City Clerk 
 Members of the Press  
 ENS List 


